A report will be submitted to the Main Directorate on verification of
information on complaints from citizens against the actions of one of
the Property Management Companies of Moscow Oblast
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On the air of the Federal Channel, it was reported that residents of one of the apartment buildings in
the Krasnogorsk city, Moscow Oblast, are sure that the Property Management Company is operating
illegally. According to them, initially one Company was chosen by a majority of votes, and after
some time another Company began to work instead, but the residents claim that they did not take
part in the voting for the implementation of the new Proprty Management Company and they
demand the involvement of Law Enforcement Agencies to the situation. At present, according to the
mentioned information, the Investigating Authorities of the Main Investigative Directorate of the
Investigative Committee of Russia for Moscow Oblast have organized an inspection.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed Mr. A.Yu. Starikov, Head of the Main Investigative
Directorate of the ICR for Moscow Oblast to report on the situation and on the inspection. Its results
are the subject to control in the Main Directorate of the Russian Investigative Committee.
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